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Dear Hayley, 

I am writing in support of the NCFE Level 3 Certificate in Graphic Design (603/7620/X). 

I have worked as a Design Technology teacher for 32 years and for the last 20 years as 

Director of studies in highly successful Design Technology faculty offering a wide range of 

subject choices. I have worked as an assistant examiner for AQA and I have coordinated 

and delivered North West region Network meetings for both Graphic Design and Design 

Technology. 

I believe this qualification is valuable for learners because it gives them the opportunity to 
study aspects of Graphic Design that will enable them to gain knowledge and practical skills 
in a wide range of relevant disciplines. It also gives learners both theory and practical 
tasks/examples throughout the course. On completion learners will have a portfolio of 
evidence, which will enable them to either progress to higher education or to look for job 
opportunities in the Graphic Design sector. 
 
This qualification will allow learners to gain skills that are currently in demand in the creative 
sector and is a viable vocational alternative to those currently available. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Mark Malone 
 

 
 

 


